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General Comment
After reading about the proposed rule of the transferring of very low-level waste to exempt people for 
disposal, I can confidently say that this rule is risky and should not be a focus in this current environment. 
There is a global pandemic occurring before our eyes, so we should not be concerned with a substantial 
change in law during this time. This could be potentially hazardous to allow low-level nuclear waste to be 
disposed of by ordinary citizens who are exempt, and it could also further pollute our Earth since this 
proposed rule has not cited any findings to support the motion. This is a big step to change the law like this, 
there could be so many unforeseen negative health/environmental effects that could harm our way of living. 
Nuclear waste should be disposed of properly, and this should clearly not be in discussion during a global 
pandemic.
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